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Sealing project to begin on Hiawatha's Oregon Street 
(KNZA)- A sealing project is set to begin this week on Hiawatha's Oregon Street.

The city says the project will take place from 1st to 9th Streets.

Crews are to begin work Wednesday ( August 17) and the project is to be
completed by the following Wednesday, August 24, weather provided.

Crews will work from 8:00 in the morning until 6 in the evening.

The city is asking that all motorized vehicles be removed from the street
throughout the duration of the project.

Vance Brothers Inc. will serve as the contractor on the more than $100,000
project, which will also include the center striping of the street.
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